
Recent Article from Uniform Law
Review
Just late yesterday, Uniform Law Review  published an interesting article that is
of significance and relevance to comparative law and conflict of laws. It is titled
EE Clotilde, “The reception of OHADA Law in anglophone Cameroon: appraisals
and proposals” The abstract reads as follows:

This article assesses the extent to which the law under the Organisation pour
l’Harmonisation en Afrique du Droit des Affaires (OHADA) has been received in
anglophone Cameroon after 26 years of existence, with specific focus on the Fako

judicial division.1 With regard to the tenets of qualitative research, it is observed
that, from the viewpoint of the legal reception technique, it is indisputable that
OHADA law has been infused into the English-speaking legal system in Cameroon
through legal  techniques of  transposition.  Through the use of  interviews and
questionnaires as our research tools, it is revealed that this reception remains
limited because most judicial actors still find it difficult to implement legislation
that they have not yet mastered. Linguistic issues and the difficulties faced in
accessing the Common Court of Justice and Arbitration based in Ivory Coast in
Abidjan  on  OHADA-related  matters  are  serious  obstacles  to  its  effective
implementation. This situation has been worsened by the poor articulation of
clichés  that  tend  to  radically  oppose  OHADA law compared  to  common law
principles. This article tries to deconstruct the ideas received as it shows some of
the similarities in the substantive law under the two systems and consequently
advocates on this basis the idea that efforts be made to familiarize common law
jurists with the content of OHADA law. The article recommends that linguistic
issues be tackled by OHADA lawmakers right from the stage of legal drafting by
using drafting techniques that will reduce the feeling that the common law is
being neglected. For uniform acts yet to be translated, the translation process
should associate experts in comparative law to enable the use of appropriate legal
language in translation from French into English. Only such efforts will entice the
common law African countries that are still hesitating to join OHADA law and, by
so doing, will render investment in Africa more attractive.

https://conflictoflaws.net/2023/recent-article-from-uniform-law-review/
https://conflictoflaws.net/2023/recent-article-from-uniform-law-review/
https://academic.oup.com/ulr/advance-articles
https://academic.oup.com/ulr/advance-article-abstract/doi/10.1093/ulr/unad014/7180947?redirectedFrom=fulltext
https://academic.oup.com/ulr/advance-article-abstract/doi/10.1093/ulr/unad014/7180947?redirectedFrom=fulltext

